
The Weekly Newsletter of Mr. Courchane, SJE 
January 12, 2024 

"Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life."  John 6:35 
 

Dear Parents: 
 
What a week!  Two snow days.  I was absent the two days in between due to the unexpected 
passing of my mother-in-law in Chicago.  It’s been busy. 
 
Conferences have been scheduled.  Please be aware of your time.  I will be sending the times 
home on Monday with your student. 
 
Many permission slips / waivers have been sent home (Planetarium, Feeding America, Catholic 
Youth Rally), please try to return them as soon as possible. 
 
Next week is a short week.  Please come to conferences prepared to discuss how we are going 
to finish the year strongly. 
 

Important January Dates 
 

January 18 – Early Dismissal and Conferences 
January 19 – No School 
January 27 – School Open House. 

 
Sincerely,  

Mr. Courchane 
8th Grade Homeroom     
Middle School Science and Religion  

 
 

The St. John Way:  Service, Compassion, Respect, Responsibility, Perseverance 


